
 

 

 

  Welcome back my brothers. I hope everyone 
has had an awesome summer. It is hard to be-
lieve it went by so fast. We are going to be pretty 
busy this fall, so I would like to see as many 
faces in Lodge as possible. If you know of some-
one that hasn’t been around in a while give them 
a call and encourage them to come see what’s 
going on. Also I would like to remind the officers 
that if you are unable to attend a meeting please 
give me a call (764-1377) or leave a message, 
that way we can try and cover for you. 
 
  Secrecy: 
     Within proper bounds, Masons may and 
should welcome publicity. A secret society is 
one which seeks to conceal its existence and its 
objects. Freemasonry is not such a society and 
is secret only as to the obligations, means of 
recognition, ballots upon candidates and forms 
and ceremonies observed in conferring degrees. 
With the exception of those particulars, Masonry 
has no reservations from the public. As to every-
thing else - - its design, its moral and religious 
tenets and the doctrines taught by it, the time 
and place of its meetings, the names of the offi-
cers of a Lodge and those belonging to it - - are 
all in no way secret and may be known by any-
one. 
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From the  

Master 

R. Todd Rubert 
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Don’t Forget To Sign up for the 

BEACON PROJECT - Help A Child Learn To Read! 

Call Al Rossner , Project  Coordinator   

 517-531-7097 

Calendar for  

Thurs.  

Sept. 6     - Officers open and close Lodge 

  Practice -7:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs.  

Sept. 13   - Regular Communication -  

  7:30 p.m. 

 

 

Thurs. 

Sept. 20     - Entered Apprentice practice - 

  7:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs. 

Sept. 27      - Entered Apprentice Degree - 

  Officers please wear Tuxes - 

  7:00 p.m. 

 

Brothers, remember your Blue Lodge 

when you are preparing your Estate Plans! 



 

 

September - - Football games, tailgate 

parties and the  

start up of our Lodge for the Fall.  

Help us kick off the fall season with a bang. 

See you there.        

 

 
Fraternally, 

   

           Jerry Williams, PM 

           Secretary 

If you haven’t looked at it...you are 
missing it! 

     www.jackson17.org 

 
There is a plethora of information that you can find by linking to 
other sites from our website. 

 
Steve Vining is our website administrator - let him know what you think about it! 

 
 

If you can think of anything that should be added to the Trestleboard or the website email  
George M. Otis, P.M.  at gmotis@sbcglobal.net 


